
 

 

Wyoming Public School 
School Tennis Team – Wyoming PS vs Terrigal PS 

 
Dear parent or caregiver 
 
The school tennis team will play their semi-final match against Terrigal Public School on 
Thursday 17 June at Gosford Tennis courts. 
 
Students will depart from school at 8.30am and return to school at the conclusion of the 
match. Students will be back at school before home time. 
 
Students will be driven to the courts by Miss Nagle. Alternatively, you can drive your child 
to the courts and watch the match. Please let Miss Nagle know if this the option you will 
take. 
 
Students are to be dressed in full sports uniform and are required to bring:  
 

❑ Tennis racquet 
❑ Water bottle 
❑ Hat 

 
 
 
 
 

Jacqueline Nagle         Rebecca Wild 
TENNIS COORDINATOR        PRINCIPAL  
7 June 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

  

Wyoming Public School 

 
Please return to Miss Nagle by Thursday 17 June. 
 
I give my consent for _____________________ of class ______ to participate in the tennis 
match at Gosford Tennis Courts on Thursday 17 June 2021. 
 
 
My child has the following special or medical needs (please provide full details) 
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

❑ I understand my child is being driven to and from the courts 
 

❑ I will be driving my child to and from the courts. 
 
 
I give permission for my child to receive medical treatment in case of emergency. 
 
 
 
 
  _          
Signature        Date 
 
Privacy Advice 
The information provided on this form is being obtained for the purpose of ascertaining relevant medical information, requirements and 
other health care related needs about students who are currently enrolled at Wyoming Public School and who are participating in school 
excursions, sporting activities or other educational or school activities. 
 
It will be used by officers of the NSW Department of Education and Training to assist planning, to support students, and to minimise 
risks when conducting school excursions, sporting or other school activities. 
 
Other persons or agencies that may be provided with this information include, but are not limited to, volunteers and members of external 
organisations who join with the school or are otherwise involved in the planning or delivery of the excursion, sporting or other school 
activity; and persons that may be called upon to provide health care treatment or other assistance during or as a consequence of such 
excursions or activities.  
 
Provision of this information is not required by law. However, a failure to provide the information may mean that your child can not 
participate in a particular excursion or school activity. In such circumstances the school will make available a sound alternative 
educational experience. 
 
Provision of this information will significantly assist the school in planning a safer educational activity.  It will be stored securely. If you 
have any concerns about provision of this information, please contact the school principal to discuss further. 
 
You may correct any personal information provided at any time by contacting the school office. 

School Tennis Team  


